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Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

Transit is the only future we have. It has been proven time and time again that expanding freeways 
doesn't alleviate congestion, and only exacerbates climate issues. The people deserve better transit, 
safer cycling options, and a livable environment and future.  
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